5000 Euclid Avenue Cleveland 3, Ohie
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August 30, 1954

Maurice W. Nittler
Box 94
Geneva, Nebraska

Dear Mr, Nittler:

This is to acknowledge the letter you sent us

concerning the reception of Radio Station WHK from
Cleveland, Ohio.

We are always hapny to hear from out-of-town
listeners, and we hope to hear from you again. The
information you submitted was correct in every detail.

Inasmuch as we no longer send out separate

verification letters, will you please consgider this
your verification.

Very truly yours,
RADIO STATION WHK
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